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Statement: 

We acknowledges and extends its appreciation for the efforts made by the Expanded Bureau and the 

Secretariat on strengthening geospatial information management. All the events, activities and reports 

that they have conducted / created have contributed immensely to this global agenda. We are of the 

opinion that the report on “Future Trends in Geospatial Information Management: the five to ten year 

vision” would become a useful reference – hence we have contributed to its development. 
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